
^
/

TIC. ''

' %, UNITED STATES
"^

7

[- +$ NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
J., 5 REGION P/.,

/ 611 RYAN PLAZA DRIVE. SUITE 1000''
<
,I
?,, ,d ARLINGTON. TEXAS 76011

November 12, 1980
_,

In Reply Refer To: ' , ' S
RIV r--

Docket No. 50-382/Rpt. 80-20 d
.

,

'':

N
,,;..

w, , ;. . ;-

Louisiana Power and Light Company !! Z _{j
:3ATIN: Mr. D. L. Aswell H "

Vice President-Power Production C m f)
"

142 Delaronde Street
New Orleans, Louisiana 70174

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of October 2,1980, in response to our letter
dated September 9,1980, and the attached Notice of Violation. We have
no further questions at this time and we will review your corrective action
during a future inspection.

Sincerely ,// ,/
-
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// . C. Seidle, ChiefW

/ Reactor Construction and
Engineering Support Branch
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